
 

 

 

To all residents of Kyoto Prefecture 

 

 

 

We would like to thank the residents and businesses owners of Kyoto Prefecture for 

your cooperation in preventing the spread of infection during these difficult times. 

However, the pandemic is still ongoing and we all must stay alert. 

 

Kyoto Prefecture will continue to do its utmost to secure the ongoing functionality of 

the medical care provision system, promote vaccinations, and the like. 

 

We ask that residents who wish to receive the vaccine should make arrangements to 

do so swiftly. Further, we ask that you keep in mind the three key points of 

“avoiding getting infected yourself”, “avoiding infecting others”, and “avoiding 

spreading the infection”.  

 

With the season for many opportunities for public gatherings rapidly approaching, 

we ask that you please avoid the risk of infection by thoroughly implementing basic 

infection prevention measures. 

 

 

March 18th, 2022 

 

 

 

NISHIWAKI Takatoshi 

Governor of Kyoto Prefecture 

 


